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ALANA COMMUNITY ORGANIZATION RECEIVES $9,810 USDA RURAL DEVELOPMENT GRANT

Brattleboro, VT:  The ALANA Community Organization will use a $9,810 grant from USDA Rural Development’s Community Facility Program to purchase office furnishings, audio visual and computer equipment to support the “Strategies to Thrive” project.

The ALANA Community Organization has been serving the Brattleboro area since 1993.  They are a nonprofit, nonpartisan, research, educational and advocacy organization dedicated to building inclusive and equitable communities in Vermont.  The purpose of the “Strategies to Thrive” project is to inspire, educate, motivate, and nurture youth in Brattleboro to become confident, functional and productive citizens.  The desired outcomes of the project include a reduction in the frustration experienced by minority students victimized by school-based racial harassment, religious intolerance and hate crimes; a more supportive learning environment for ethnic, racial and linguistic minorities; a decrease in the school drop-out rate among minority students; and an increase in participation in civil and community activities by minority students.

“Providing a safe environment for students to learn and grow is paramount,” said Jolinda H. LaClair, State Director of USDA Rural Development for Vermont.  “We are pleased to help the ALANA Community Organization create a learning experience where all students can thrive and feel valued for who they are.”

Windham County has the second highest population of minority youth in the state.  In addition to providing advocacy and mentoring for minority students, ALANA Community Organization delivers multi-cultural education services to area schools and technical assistance and training in the area of diversity and social marketing to non-profit organizations in Windham County.


Community Facility loans and grants are available to communities and non profits to finance essential community facilities in rural areas associated with public safety, health care, social services, cultural and other public facilities.  If you would like more information about these programs, please call Jon Muise at (802) 257-7878 or visit the web site at http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/vt
